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Alford, Patrick

From: James Quigg [jamesrquigg@yahoo.com]
Sent: Monday, November 07, 2011 4:36 PM
To: Alford, Patrick
Cc: Terry Welsh
Subject: NBR   DEIR Earthquake

Mr. Alford, I have not seen evidence of a sufficient study regarding the Newport/Inglewood Earthquake Flault 
Zone.This Zone is directly under the proposed project. 
A Tsunami would be a catastrophe. Sincere Regards , James Quigg , Costa Mesa 


